
From: donnabh@tds.net [mailto:donnabh@tds.net]  
Sent: Sunday, December 3, 2017 8:39 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Stop Northern Pass! 
 
Donna Baker-Hartwell 
222 Tucker Mountain Road 
P.O. Box 131 
East Andover, NH 03231 
donnabh@tds.net 
 
 
December 2, 2017 
 
Site Evaluation Committee 
Attn: Pamela Monroe 
21 S. Fruit Street Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
 
Dear Ms. Monroe and Committee Members: 
 
I am writing to voice my opposition to the building of the Northern Pass through the state of New 
Hampshire. 
 
As a native of the state and sixth generation born here, grandmother of young natives, I am very 
attached to our state. I am a four-thousand footer/ AMC member and wildlife /loon preservation 
volunteer. My husband and I just spent more than 12,000 dollars to install solar power on our house 
because we believe in local, clean, green and renewable energy.  
 
The Northern Pass plan will cost consumers, impacts the environment and does not serve New 
Hampshire. We should not allow it to be built. It only serves to profit the investors.  
 
I urge you to STOP the Northern Pass project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Donna Baker-Hartwell 
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